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23rd October 2020  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
PE Lessons  
 
Once again, we have reviewed our latest PE plans and looked carefully at the mitigation of previous 
risks.  In light of these factors, we are now happy and confident to revert back to students changing 
for PE in the PE changing rooms with appropriate supervision, social distancing and the wearing of 
face masks.  These changes will come into effect as from 2nd November 2020.   
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to thank, not only parents and carers, but students too, who shared 
thoughts, ideas and feedback.  Working within guidelines and restrictions and balancing an 
enriching PE curriculum was never going to be easy, so we are pleased to be moving positively 
towards a slightly more ‘normal’ delivery.   
 
Whilst writing, I must reiterate that we will be continuing with the majority of PE occurring outside, 
so having appropriate outdoor clothing remains essential.   
 
Please share this information with your child in readiness for the new term.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mr J Coe  
Curriculum Lead PE  
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